	
	


Call to order
A meeting of the Grady High School GOTeam was held at Grady HS on 12/11/2017 at 4:00 pm.
Attendees
Attendees:  Blankenship, Bockman, Brandhorst, Bray, Corbett, Hammond, Herrera, Kinard, Pilson, Styles (GOTeam members); Hollis (Grady Instructional Coach).
Members not in attendance
Members not in attendance:  Brewer.
Approval of minutes
Minutes from the 11/13/2017 meeting were approved with no revisions. Move: Styles, Second: Brandhorst
Chair’s Report
A reminder that all GOTeam members are asked to complete their online training by the end of Winter Break. 
It is expected that Go Team candidate nominations and accompanying statements will open in February with elections in March or April.
Principal’s Report
John Hammond was introduced as the new community representative to the Go Team to replace Jeff Cramer. Hammond has a 10th grader at Grady and serves as the Director for the Center for Community Service with the Atlanta Regional Commission.
The Go Team discussed the budget timeline (see attached). Grady expects to receive the budget template on January 12. The school administration is reviewing the current budget and noting potential areas for changes based on academic needs. 
Pilson and Blankenship reviewed Grady’s recent College and Career Week. The Career Fair went very well and several of the companies represented are interested in continuing to work with Grady through summer and other opportunities. Grady will likely host another Career Expo in the spring and will need support from parents to continue building community contacts. The Cluster Advisory Group is supporting the hiring of a consultant for the cluster to help with College Career 
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readiness issues, which can provide some support for this kind of work. The Go Team introduced the idea of developing a sponsorship program to help interested companies understand their options for support the school.
Hollis shared that Grady is currently determining which pathway(s) to build out from the digital communications class. Options include Computer Programming, Game Design, and Web and Digital Design. The Go Team briefly discussed these options and asked if there was a way to more broadly look at student interest indicators when planning and developing pathways.
Old business
All Go Team members are asked to review the Strategic Plan to help prioritize the School Priorities. We will discuss this via email to finalize the information in January prior to budget review and approval.
The Go Team reviewed a few pieces of information only items:
· Early release was not approved for December, but the school is looking at it for May finals.
· Grady has still not heard if Atlanta Public Schools will pick up the cost for any AP exams.
· There is no new information regarding the Grady renovation/new building. The committee is expected to be seated early in the new year.
New Business - none

Public Comment - none

[bookmark: _GoBack]Announcements
Meetings will be adjusted to allow for the budget process and upcoming school breaks:
· January 8, 2018 - Regular meeting
· January 22, 2018 - Budget meeting
· February 12, 2018 - Regular meeting
· March 5, 2018 - Regular meeting and final budget approval
· April 16, 2018 - Regular meeting
Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 5:12pm. Move: Bray, Second: Styles
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